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August 2024

Dear Parents and Benefactors,

“For the greater glory of God and the salvation of souls.” This is the mission of every
Catholic, and particularly so as parents and educators. We labor so that our children's
souls may be sanctuaries ignited with the love of the Holy Ghost, shining
magnanimously amidst a world darkened by sin and a love of satisfaction.

Great change is on the horizon for Our Lady of Good Success Academy as it enters its
sixth year, and we are grateful for all those who have served and given generously their
time, money, and prayers over the years. Amidst the changes in administration this
school year, we move forward not with fear or anxiety but with the spirit of
childhood, which is always seeking to do what is pleasing to God in all things.

Announcements: A mandatory family orientation will be held on August 25th after
both Masses in St. Joseph's Hall to discuss the new handbook for OLGSA in detail.
Links to purchase the new school uniform will be provided via an upcoming email.
Please consider aiding with the weekly cleaning of our school and volunteering at our
fundraising events this coming year, such as the games at Lambeau Field.

In Caritate Dei,

Principal Calvo

“Now in the sun’s new dawning ray,
Lowly of heart, our God we pray,
That He from harm may keep us free,
In all the deeds this day shall see.”

-Hymn from Prime


